

Chiu Sheung School, Hong Kong 79B Pok Fu Lam Road, Hong Kong

Tel: 2546-1644 Fax: 2517-2483

Website: www.csshk.edu.hk

5th January, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Notice on "Cancellation of Project Learning Weeks" 2021-22 No. e115B (To: All Students)

As parents may aware, there is an escalation in the pandemic situation in the past week and presence of invisible transmission chains in the community.

Consider that the Project Learning Weeks (originally scheduled to be held from 10/1 to 20/1) involves outdoor expeditions and interactive activities of outside guests with the students, we have decided to cancel the event in order to protect the health and safety of all students and teachers.

The Project Learning Weeks will be changed back to normal school days and the 21/1 parent day arrangement will remain unchanged.

However, the well-prepared Project Learning activities are valuable learning experience for students. In view of this, teachers will try to integrate the learning contents of the project learning into the daily lessons in the coming weeks so that students can gain additional knowledge.

Parents are requested to pay attention to the above arrangements and are requested to urge their children to take good personal hygiene and observe various epidemic prevention measures to fight the epidemic together. Thank you for the cooperation.

×	Mr. Chim Hon Mi Principal, CSSH
To: CSSHK	Class No: (
Reply Slip for "Cancellation of	Project Learning Weeks" 2021-22 No. e115B
I acknowledge receipt of the al	bove notice and understand its content.
Name of student:	_ Name of parent:
Class:	Signature:

07.01.2022 Lau